
Garrett, Betty

From: Jim Viellenave [jviellenave@auc-llc.com]
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2012 11:43 AM
To: Glenn, Chad
Cc: Cohen, Stephen; VonTill, Bill; Hsueh, Kevin; Garrett, Betty
Subject: RE: Receipt of AUC, LLC ISR Material License Application

Chad:

Thank you for this notification. It is quite disappointing to see the delay of the acceptance review until March,
particularly since AUC has made such strong efforts to develop its application in a manner adhering to the recent

approaches and recommendations of NRC, and has communicated so actively with NRC over the past 2 years. We hope

that there will be some ways to move the process forward expeditiously as the review process occurs.

Thank you. We look forward to working with you and the rest of the review teams.

Sincerely,

Jam~ Vte&eYw'e-
President
AUC LLC
1536 Cole Blvd.
Suite 330
Lakewood CO 80401
P 303-953-7975
F 303-953-7994
M 303-884-9208

iviellenave@a uc-llc.com

From: Glenn, Chad [mailto:Chad.Glenn6nrc.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 9:37 AM
To: Jviellenavecaauc-llc.com
Cc: Cohen, Stephen; Vonlill, Bill; Hsueh, Kevin; Garrett, Betty
Subject: Receipt of AUC, LLC ISR Material License Application

Mr. Viellenave:

On October 3, 2012, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received the electronic submission of AUC LLC
combined source and 1 le.(2) byproduct materials license application requesting authorization to construct and
operate its proposed Reno Creek ISR project to be located in the Powder River Basin near Wright, Wyoming.
This email acknowledges receipt of the application and presents a general review schedule.

The electronic application has been placed into the agency's Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS) under Accession No. ML1 22890785. However, staff will not commence its
formal acceptance review of the application until March 2013. The staff expects to complete the acceptance
review within 60 to 90 days or by June 2013. At the time the application is accepted, the staff will undertake a
detailed technical review. This technical review may result in requests for additional information (RAIs), which
will be issued by January 2014. The remaining schedule will be determined after any RAI responses are
received and accepted.
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-6722, or by email at chad.qlenn(cnrc.qov.

Sincerely,

Chad Glenn
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